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YOUNG SERVERS STEP UP
Nathan, Gavin, Amy, Sam, Johnny and Ashley worked together to serve a scrumptious meal 
(provided by Jeffrey Glass) to our guests. CP loves to see the young people in the community 
get involved.

BREAKING BREAD TOGETHER
Our adult housing programs each held an early 
Thanksgiving feast, with all the fixings. Eric, Paul, 
case manager Tina and Kamil enjoyed this special 
get-together.
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OUR BOARDS ROCK!
(Left) Guest Donnell is grateful to receive a nice hot meal provided by our Board of Directors. 
Guest Intern Brian helps serve with board members Tom and Katie. (Right) Members of our 
Young Professional Board, Jenna and Eric, provided and served pizza and salad (yum) to our 
guests. 

A BOUNTIFUL THANKSGIVING FOR FAMILIES
Tiara is all smiles as she accepts a donation of a 
Thanksgiving dinner, including sides and desserts. 
Every family in our program received a meal to 
prepare.

GUEST BIRTHDAYS
(Left) What a joy to celebrate 
Kevin and Sue’s birthday this 
month. We are thankful for 
Marcia Fry who provided 
this month’s treats for our 
guests.

GIFTS ON THE BIG 
‘ONE’! 
(Right) Danoah’s 1st birthday 
was a true celebration thanks 
to special gifts brought in by 
a donor.

DECEMBERNEEDS
» Toilet Paper
» 7” Plates (paper/foam)
» Lip Balm
» Individual Kleenex Packages
» Thermal Underwear
» Adult Backpacks

If you have any questions regarding our in-kind needs, 
please do not hesitate to reach out to Patti Floyd at 
PattiF@carpentersplace.org.



FAMILIES FIND HOUSING
Welcome home to Daijah (shown on the left), who is expecting a son in December, as well as 
Jasmin (right) and her two children, all of whom have obtained housing as they continue to 
rebuild their lives. 

NEW APARTMENT FOR PEDRO
After a long and difficult journey, Pedro felt 
blessed to have secured his apartment. 

FURNISHINGS FOR PRENTICE
Prentice was grateful for the furniture CP 
provided for his new apartment.

KEEPING GUESTS WARM …
New Leaf Remodeling (top) and Knights of Columbus 
(below) from Holy Family Catholic Church brought 
in warm winter coats and other much needed items. 
Our guests will be extremely grateful for these as we 
begin the winter season.

…AND TOES TOASTY!
Students at Holy Family Catholic School held a 
drive, collecting socks for people of all ages. What a 
beautiful blessing!

THE POWER OF EMPLOYMENT
Ricky and Brian were excited to be the first to attend our new Employment 
Readiness classes with case manager Sandra.

Guests in our Case Management Program 
achieved the following milestones:

3	 guests secured housing
2	 guests obtained full-time employment 

Family Services Program successes during 
November included:

2	 guests obtained employment 
	 (1 was full-time)

NOVEMBER MILESTONES:


